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District Advisory Committee (DAC)
May 6, 2019
5:00 - 6:30 p.m.
Alum Rock School District Board Room

Our meeting of today, May 6, 2019 started at 5:10 p.m.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Natalie proceeded to review the notes from the April 1, 2019 meeting. 
We had 16 school representatives.

At 5:15 p.m. a motion was presented by Vilma Tamallo and seconded by Veronica Andrade.  Motion was passed unanimously on the minutes of last month.

Ms. Sandra Garcia talked about the topic of school representative attendance.  Once more we talked about which days would be better for the DAC Meeting to better the attendance. 

The attendees shared on how to take the information to the schools, the information we receive here at the DAC Meetings.

Natalie suggested that we should share more about the DAC Committee and what the importance of it is.

Natalie asked or suggested that the principals asked about the parents’ attendance to the different committees.

Flor suggested that the Community Liaisons should do a follow up to representatives’ attendance.  Sandra Garcia said that Maria Espinoza, her Assistant, could send the information on attendance to the DAC Meetings. 
Sandra Garcia talked a little about the LCAP updates this year and on Thursday she will present a draft about the LCAP updates.  She will do that in the Board Meeting.

Sandra Garcia talked about the cut of hours for the parent coordinators, y about that we will not have librarians anymore.

Flor asked Ms. Sandra Garcia to present the LCAP Draft to us.

Maria Munoz suggested that Ms. Sandra Garcia could meet with the DAC and with the President, Vice President and Secretary to agree on how to present to the Board.

This DAC Committee will meet on Monday, May 13 at 5:00 p.m. to take a look at the draft and to bring information from the last Board Meeting to see how the LCAP is going.

We will analyze what happened to DAC this school year 2018-2019, what worked and what did not work, and we will work in groups of 4 people each.
During the next meeting we will have a clean copy to show it to everybody on June 3, and to see all of the proposals and suggestions that we will all write today.

 The meeting adjourned at 6:32 p.m. by Natalie Abal
Araceli Ortiz, Secretary.
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